UZRT 2016
Empirical Studies in English Applied Linguistics

Submission Guidelines

As in previous years, the proceedings of the round table conference will be published as an edited volume and we are now kindly inviting your submissions. Your paper should clearly reflect the EMPIRICAL RESEARCH aspect of the applied linguistic topic that you focused on.
To be considered for inclusion in the UZRT 2016 book we need your paper e-mailed to us by September 15, 2016. The paper should be sent as a Word attachment to the following addresses: 

geldrenata@gmail.com and stela.letica@gmail.com 
When preparing the final version, please pay special attention to the following guidelines, which have been used in previous years too:

Content 
Title Should Appear with Usual Title Capitalization: No All or Small Caps Please

Name(s) of Author(s)

Institution(s), City, Country

email address(es)

Divide the text under suitable headings. 

In-text citations and the References should follow APA style. In the References, please remember to provide inclusive page numbers for journal articles and chapters in edited volumes.

No footnotes or endnotes, please.

Length

Between 3,000 and 5,000 words, including References and appendix documentation. Use the word count tool to make sure your paper is within those bounds. 
Format

Please title your file with your last name(s) and UZRT in it (e.g. Letica Krevelj UZRT 2016)
To ensure that all figures and tables fit in the final publication, please select B5 from your word processor’s Page Layout menu to check that figures and tables are not larger than that size would allow. Any tables and figures that will not fit well in that size should be redesigned. 

Do not format your text with style options, as this will be standardized by us during the layout phase. Use the same size normal font in the entire paper.

Number all figures and tables and provide a descriptive caption for each. Place figures and tables where you would like them to appear, rather than at the end of the file.

All pages should have portrait orientation.

Do not use headers, footers and pagination, as those will be added only when the book is laid out for publication. 

To help us lay out each chapter of the book consistently, please use block, rather than indented, paragraphs: after each paragraph, hit the Enter key twice (as we do in this document). It’s best for us if you use single line spacing.

Tables should be regular tables, prepared with Word’s Table function, rather than drawn or prepared with tabs in between columns. Please do not add any line, cell, or character formatting to tables. 
Make sure your contribution is proofread. 
After the submission

The authors will be sent reviewed and edited versions of their chapters by the 15th  November 2016. Final versions, changed according to the comments received, have to be submitted by the 15th December 2016. We are planning to release the book online at Google Books by the end of January 2017.
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Renata Geld, editor

Stela Letica Krevelj, editor

